
The Technical Assistance Center on Disproportionality (TAC-D) at New York University, in partnership with the Regional Special Education Technical Assistance Support Center (RSE-TASC), invites you to attend the
TAC-D’s 2016-2017 Mid-State Workshops:

Building our Student Support Systems Through Culturally Responsiveness
Workshop Description: This two-part condensed series addresses building support systems for students through a Culturally Responsive (CR) lens by examining: 1) what it means to be culturally responsive; 2) providing a reflective framework for districts/schools to shift beliefs, policies and practices that are cultural responsive that support students and their families; 3) employing CRE practices in Response to Intervention (RtI), and 4) developing an action plan that systemically builds on CRE.  These workshops are offered to any interested school district at NO COST. 
· Session 1: Principles of Culturally Responsive Education. This session introduces participants to common language around Culturally Responsive Education to begin the process of recognizing institutional and organizational structures in schools that perpetuate inequities. Further, participants will be able to reflect on personal assumptions about students, families, and communities in order to recognize the importance of how culturally responsive education impacts disproportionate student outcomes. 
Click To Register Here
· Session 2: Marrying CRE with RtI. This session aims to assist district and school staff in identifying the role that a cultural responsiveness has on the Response to Intervention (RtI) process and how to embed CRE practices into RtI.  Click to Register Here 
· 
Time (for all sessions): Registration: 8:30am – 9:00 am; Workshop: 9:00am – 3:00pm; lunch on your own.

Target Audience: District and Building Administrators, K-12 Regular/Special Education Teachers, PBIS Teams, Social Workers, Psychologist, School Counselors. 
***We highly encourage you attend with teams from your district.  Since these sessions are conducted in a series and will build on each other, it will be important that the same team members attend each session. ***
For more information and/or questions about these workshops, please contact Dr. María G. Hernández, TAC-D Associate Director at mgh260@nyu.edu. For more information about TAC-D, please visit the website by clicking HERE.
SAVE THE DATE!

The 2017 TAC-D Summer Institute will be May 19th.

TAC-D Brown Bag Discussions will be 2/28/2017
Training Dates & Locations:





Session 1: Tuesday, March 7, 2017	     		Session 2: Friday, March 24, 2017


OCM Boces	OCM Boces    


Owasco Conference Room	Seneca Small Conference Room


110 Elwood Davis Drive					110 Elwood Davis Drive


Liverpool, NY 13090                                                             	Liverpool, NY 13090                                                              


		      





Participants must register for each session separately by following the links above.
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